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WELCOME BACK! 

Welcome back! 

Welcome back and we hope everyone 

was able to have a great holiday with 

rest and fun. 

Term 3 is a very busy and we look 

forward to all the special events this 

term. 

A newsletter will follow this week 

outlining the events this term.  

CLASSROOM CHANGES 

3/4A and KJ 

Just as we open up the basketball 

court area, we have to close off 2 

classrooms. 

Both the ceilings needed replacing so 

we need to temporarily move these 

two classes until the work is finished. 

KJ are in the wooden cream building 

at the end of the teachers' car park 

and next to the oval. In the morning, 

KJ will meet Miss Chan in the usual 

place, next to the library. 

3/4A are now in Mrs Abeywickrema's 

room next to 3L in the block down near 

Kildare Rd. Today 3/4A will meet Mrs 

G under the COLA outside the library.  

 

Mrs Kaur will be working in Mrs 

Garbutt's room and Mrs A in the room 

next to her actual room until the work 

is finished.  

 

 

 

 BASKETBALL COURT 

The basketball court is now open for 

use. The painting will happen only 

when the weather warms up but until 

then we are right to make use of the 

court and the walkway to the classes 

along Kildare Road and the uniform 

shop.  

 

 

M. Peel  

Principal 


